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TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE TRENCHARD HALL 

As a result of the recent rainstorm which affected the Trenchard Hall as well as some 
other University buildings, Management has decided to rehabilitate and upgrade the 
facilities in the Hall. 
 
To this effect, the University community and the general public are hereby notified that 
the Trenchard Hall will be unavailable for use until further notice. 
 
Bookings made for the use of the Hall are hereby revoked and further bookings will not 
be entertained.   
 
This closure, it should be noted, affects both official and unofficial events. 
 
Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM MAUA 
Registrar 

 

 


